
 
 

NOTICE OF THE PASSING 
OF A DEVELOPMENT CHARGES BYLAW 

BY THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF NORTH DUNDAS 
 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of The Corporation of the Township of North Dundas 
passed municipal wide Development Charges Bylaw No. 2022-02 on the 18th day of 
January, 2022 under the Development Charges Act. 
 
AND TAKE NOTICE that any person or organization may appeal the bylaw to the 
Ontario Land Tribunal under Section 14 of the Act by filing with the Clerk of the 
Township of North Dundas not later than the 27th day of February 2022 a notice of 
appeal setting out the objection to the bylaw and the reasons in support of the objection, 
accompanied by the fee prescribed. https://olt.gov.on.ca/appeals-process/fee-chart/.   
 
The bylaw applies to all lands, buildings and structures in the Township of North 
Dundas with certain exceptions, therefore a key map is not provided.  The non-
residential charge is pro-rated to account for economies of scale.  The new 
development charges imposed under the bylaw are required to pay for the increased 
growth-related capital costs related to the increased need for municipal services arising 
from new development.  A pumping station surcharge applies to the Thompson 
Subdivision in Chesterville.  The development charges imposed under Bylaw No. 2022-
02, which came into effect on January 18, 2022, are as follows:  
 

 
 

 
 
The complete bylaw is available for inspection at the municipal office during regular business 
hours. 
     
Dated in Winchester, this 27th day of January, 2022. 

 

Nancy Johnston, Clerk 
Township of North Dundas 
636 St. Lawrence Street 
P.O. Box 489 
Winchester, ON K0C 2K0 

 (613) 774-2105 phone 
(613) 774-5699 fax 

www.northdundas.com  

https://olt.gov.on.ca/appeals-process/fee-chart/

